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13 July 2012
To

Charles Homes

124, Estuary Drive, 
Beaverton, Oregon- 97006

Dear Charles,

Christmas and New Year, the season of love and happiness is just here and our company would like to take an opportunity to wish you and your family a very merry Christmas and a very Happy New year!  For us, Christmas is filled with more happiness because of loyal customers like you.

Thank you so much for being one of our most loyal clients. This is your support which has helped our company become one of the top companies in the country. We will always treasure your loyalty and trust in us and we will strive to keep doing our best to provide you better and more kinds of products in the years to come. We assure you that all our products are the best in quality and worthy of the money you pay.

On this occasion of the New Year, I take this opportunity to wish you and your family the very best in life. Here’s praying that all of life’s joys, successes and contentment be with you in the next year and looking forward to your continued support and patronage in our business.
Yours faithfully,

Jacinta Perry.
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